October 6, 2024

Ms. Ha Tran

Washington State Department of Ecology
Industrial Section

P.O. Box 47600

Olympia, WA 98504-7600

Dear Ms. Tran:

We did not sample or test for chronic toxicity in the third quarter of 2024. The Cosmopolis pulp
mill remained curtailed for the entire quarter.

Per section S.2.F of the 2020 NPDES permit modification:  No monitoring for acute or chronic
toxicity required if the first quarterly tests after curtailment shows compliance with toxicity limits
inS16 and S17. The pulp mill remained down the entire thirdd quarter of 2024, and the 1%
quarter 2023 testing confirmed compliance with the permit toxicity limits.

Respectfully,
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David Pearmain
Sr. Lab Technician
Cosmo Specialty Fibers



